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Special cleaning drive of Iewduh 
  

Shillong, November 29, 2019: The Durbar of the Hima Mylliem as done every year will conduct a 

special cleaning drive of Iewduh on 1
st
 December, 2019 from 8:00 a.m. onwards. The Office of the Syiem 

Hima Mylliem and Durbar has also informed that for the smooth conduct of the cleaning drive, the 

Iewduh market will remain closed on 1
st
 December, 2019. 


